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Matt Melvin <melvin3300@gmail.com>

Canadian response to US Navy guideline changes 

pierre.poilievre.a3@parl.gc.ca <pierre.poilievre.a3@parl.gc.ca> Mon, Dec 2, 2019 at 9:14 AM
To: melvin3300@gmail.com

Hi Ma�, we could direct your email o the office of the Minister of na�on Defence and see if we can get a response for
you if you would like.

 

Thanks.

 

JP

 

JP Mi�on

Cons�tuency Office and Case Manager

Hon. Pierre Poilievre, M.P.  
Carleton

1139 Mill Street, PO Box 479 
Mano�ck, ON K4M 1A5

T:  613.692.3331

F:  613.692.3303

pierre.poilievre.a3@parl.gc.ca

 

 

 

From: Matt Melvin [mailto:melvin3300@gmail.com]  
Sent: November 30, 2019 3:27 PM 
To: Poilievre, Pierre - M.P. 
Subject: Fwd: Canadian response to US Navy guideline changes

 

Hello Minister Poileivre, and staff.

 

I'm one of your constituents ("Hello" from Kenmore, ON!), and I'm wondering if you can point me to the best person to
address a question to.

 

As part of a personal research project, I sent the email below to DND, but have not yet received a response.
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Do you have any knowledge of the Canadian Government acknowledging or responding to the US Navy's recent moves? 
If not, I would appreciate any suggestions as to who I might contact to learn more.

 

Thanks in advance for any help,

Matt Melvin.

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Matt Melvin <melvin3300@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Nov 26, 2019 at 12:50 PM 
Subject: Canadian response to US Navy guideline changes 
To: <information@forces.gc.ca>

 

Hello,

 

With the recent releases of information from the US Navy that announced:

 

1) Certain UFO/UAP reports are legitimate

https://time.com/5680192/navy-confirms-ufo-videos-real/ 

 

2) The US Navy has changed it's reporting guidelines for such incidents

https://www.politico.com/story/2019/04/23/us-navy-guidelines-reporting-ufos-1375290

 

A) Has anyone with DND (across all branches) had any official reaction to this?

 

B) Are there any plans for Canada to revisit it's own approach to dealing with similar events experienced by our own
members of the forces?

 

Thanks in advance for any information/comment!

 

Matt Melvin.

Kenmore (Ottawa), ON
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